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Representative Paul Holvey, Committee Chair, 

 

As a member of the beef cattle industry and a resident of rural Oregon, I support the 

Ag Overtime Exemption concerning overtime pay for ag workers. The result of such 

overtime pay requirements will be more small farms and ranches going out of 

business and fewer jobs for ag laborers.  

 

Janet Dodson, 

North Powder, Oregon 

 


